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To Whom It May Concern,

My name is Dr Theo Shemansky. My address is 
 . My phone number is 

I am completely opposed to the new bill on abortion proposed by Mr Pyne.

It is unacceptable to allow the killing of a child, who would otherwise be
 completely healthy and viable up till and including the day of it's birth. This is a
 horrible thought. We should all step back from this kind of act.
The proposed bill also removes vital safeguards for the mother and the child, and
 again this puts them at a significant risk of harm.

I therefore urge you not to support this bill.

Kind Regards,
Dr Theo Shemansky

"For God so loved the world, that he gave his only begotten Son, that whosoever
 believeth in him should not perish, but have everlasting life."
John 3:16
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